

Maiden Erlegh School in Reading, 81, Crescent Road, Reading, RG1 5SL

11 November 2016

Dear Pupils of Maiden Erlegh

I am writing to say thankyou on behalf of our guests at CIRDIC, for the wonderful donation of socks we received.

These will really be helpful as our guests always need socks and also it will help as the weather has turned cold lately I'm sure they will be thrilled to have an extra pair to wear.

CIRDIC relies on the donations from generous people like yourselves, in order to keep running. We continue to serve some of the least privileged of our community. We still serve meals, provide baths and showers, run a clothing store, provide a safe address for mail and provide many other

services.

Thank you for helping us to continue our work.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Mabel Boyd (CIRDIC Centre Manger) MBgd.

St. Saviours Church Hall, Berkeley Avenue, Reading. RG1 6JT

Tel: 0118 950 2536

Email: equiries@cirdic.org.uk

Charity No. 1005654